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TEACHING IN THAILAND

Sawatdee Khrap! Hello

from Thailand! I hope

this newsletter finds

each of you well and

enjoying the blessings

of God! Gey and I are so

thankful for you and

your support. You are

helping us make an

impact in the lives of

the children and the

people of Northern

Thailand. We have been

very busy this month as

God has opened the

door for me to teach in

two different schools. 

I have begun teaching a

class on worship at

Impacting Asia Bible

Institute-Thailand. This

class has already been

rewarding. I am working

with young adults and they

are like sponges as I share

scripture about what

worship is as it relates to

our relationship with God

the father. I am also

teaching them keyboard

and drums. I have also

been given the opportunity

to teach an English Class at

Maitreejit Christian School.  

Be anxious for

nothing, but in

everything by prayer

and supplication,

with thanksgiving, let

your requests be

made known to God;

Phil. 4:6 NKJV 

Please pray with us for the

following needs to be met: 

Souls to be won 

Chains to be broken 

Bunk Beds for the girls 

Vehicle to be paid for 

Open doors in the

community 

Kingdom Connections 

Budget to be met 
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The Karen hill tribe is the

largest of the minority

groups in Northern

Thailand. Many people of

the Karen hill tribe were

converted to Christianity

by missionaries, with

some tribes still

practicing animism.

Much of Karen hill tribe

life is dictated by the

spirits. The most

important is the “Lord of

Land and Water” who

controls the productivity

of the land and calls

upon the rice spirit to

grow.

As the Karen have been

incorporated into the

Thai state increasing

numbers have turned to

Buddhism. However,

some Karen, especially

the Sgaw Karen, have

been very responsive to

the gospel. We are

working with the Sgaw

Karen. Pray for us to

reach the harvest of souls

as we labor among them.

This is a school that helps underprivileged children receive a good education. I am blessed

to be able to minister to these children as I teach them English which will give them better

opportunities for their future.  

Gey and I want to thank you so much for your financial support. Without it we could not

rescue those targeted for sex trafficking nor could we disciple those who have been

reached. Thank you. Pray for us as we pray for you! In Him for them! 

Jon and Gey 

Karen Hill Tribe of Thailand

Teaching in Thailand Continued


